
            19/03/21  

    

We are getting back into routines and the 

children are coping very well. We are seeing 

an afternoon dip and wonder if children are 

still on lockdown bedtimes! Please try to get 

back into routines at home and keep them if 

possible over the Easter break, so that the 

children are at their best for the whole day.  

 Some parents are a little worried 

about pick up for Year 3&4 being at the same 

time as EYFS. I suggest you collect your 3/4  

child first as these leave the gates more 

quickly, and then head round to the 

Nursery/Reception as that gate tends to 

take a little longer due to numbers. And don’t 

worry, the younger children are usually fairly 

settled (and sometimes napping) on the 

carpet.  

 As this is the last week with our 

current lunch supplier we will be changing the 

menu a little just for this week, as follows. 

Monday: pasta bake with tomato and 

vegetable sauce or cheese and tomato pizza 

with potato wedges 

Tuesday: spaghetti Bolognese or vegetarian 

spaghetti Bolognese 

Wednesday: roast chicken or cheddar 

frittata with roast potatoes  

Thursday: beef or vegetable burgers with 

diced herby potatoes 

Friday: fish fingers or vegetarian sausages 

with oven chips  

A selection of vegetables, salads and fresh 

fruit are on offer daily as well as yoghurt or 

cheese and crackers. 

 We are getting a growing number of 

children forgetting their water bottles, 

please do try to remember them in the 

morning.  

Have a great weekend – hopefully no snow! 

 

Sharon  
 

Last Day of Term Pick Up Times 

 

1.40PM   Yr 5&6 and Nursery 

1.50PM   Yr 3&4 & Reception 

2.00PM   Yr1&2   

 

Diary Dates 
Friday 26th March Last day of term. School 
closes between 1.40 and  2pm depending on year 
group (see above) 
Monday 12th April First day of summer term 
15th & 16th April Parent consultations on 
Relationships Education 
19th-22nd April Parents’ evenings  
Monday 3rd May School closed - May bank 
holiday 
Thursday 6th May School closed - polling day  
17th -21st May Science week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following children will be receiving 

a praise postcard this week:  

Sprouts – Lola and Jago 

Broccoli – Leah and Olivia 

Curly Kale – Max and Minhaj 

Beetroot – Onika and Erykah 

Basil – Aiden and Asiyah 

Thyme – Carys and Zayden 

Mint – Joey and Kaisan 

Lavender – Max and Harriet 

Cherry – Ahmed and Isabella 

Rowan – Amayah and Tedie 

Oak – Evie and Etta 

Willow – Loren and Milo 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 still need shoeboxes and 4 pint milk cartons please, as soon as 

possible. The office would also like any spare plastic bags you do not need. 
 

We are glad that families are enjoying using the new 
play space on Chisenhale Road after school but 

please don’t let your children climb on the planters or 
swing on the gates as this is not safe and may also 

harm the plants. 


